
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.28 Date: 25/07/2022

To: Parents (Class 5 to Class 10)

From: The Principal

Subject: Important Update regarding Saturday working from campus

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that on 30th July 2022, Saturday the school will be functioning in the

physical form for Class 5 to Class 10.

We expect our students to be present physically in the school for the same.

It will be a regular working day. The school timings will be from 7:55 am to 1:40 am. Regular

bus routes will ply on this day.

We are also very happy to announce that on 30th July we will be celebrating our much-awaited

Investiture Ceremony physically after two years. Our newly elected student council will be

taking oath on that day.

We would request our students to come to the school in their respective House T-shirts.

The other details and information related to the time table and the flow of the day will be

shared in the HRT Google Classroom.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School
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